MATERIALS INNOVATION AND RECYCLING AUTHORITY
REQUEST FOR QUALIFICATIONS TO PURCHASE WHOLESALE ELECTRICITY

The Materials Innovation and Recycling Authority (“MIRA”) will conduct an auction process for
offers from qualified entities to purchase a portion or all of the electricity output generated by
MIRA'’s waste-to-energy facility South Meadows Units 5 and 6.

MIRA will conduct a two-phase auction process for the sale of the subject electricity. The first
phase will be a Request for Qualifications (“RFQ”) to evaluate the qualifications and financial
capability of prospective bidders and to seek comments on a draft power purchase agreement
(“PPA”). The second phase will be a Request for Bids (“RFB”) to solicit firm price proposals
from qualified bidders.

The RFQ package of documents can be downloaded beginning on Thursday, September 18, 2014
from MIRA’s web site at http://www.crra.org under the “Business Opportunities” page. Entities
interested in participating in this auction process must complete and submit an Expression of
Interest Form (also available electronically at http://www.crra.org or call Virginia Raymond at
860-757-7730). The completed Expression of Interest form should be emailed to
vraymond(@ctmira.org.

MIRA is the successor organization to the Connecticut Resources Recovery Authority (“CRRA).
MIRA is an Equal Opportunity and Affirmative Action employer and does not discriminate in its
hiring, employment, contracting, or business practices.




